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Research Analysis 

 

Please see previous summary of this measure.  

 

Prepared By: Marcia Goff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1097, as introduced, would require elections for the office of county sheriff to be conducted 

on a nonpartisan basis, beginning with the 2016 election cycle.  The State Election Board 

estimates a cost range of $55,000 to $425,000 for these elections if held in all 77 counties.  If the 

race can be included on partisan ballots, and a nonpartisan ballot is required only for 

Independents, then the smaller fiscal impact would apply; if a nonpartisan ballot for all voters is 

printed, the larger fiscal impact would apply. 

 

Prepared By: Nicole McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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